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Options for Military Veterans & Their Loved Ones May Soon Become

Available.

Martin & Jones is monitoring Camp Lejeune Justice Act of 2022, as it makes its way through Congress, and our

attorneys are prepared to file a Camp Lejeune water contamination lawsuit on behalf of any affected veteran or
family member once the bill officially is signed in to law by President Biden. The Act aims to provide veterans and
families affected by water contamination not only with additional access to compensation but with access to

increased compensation as well.

We encourage you to read our page to learn more, and contact our firm for a free and confidential consultation.
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